
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Edward Mills 
Sandy Moses; Lovedale Peterside; Bob Trotter; Delores Reecy 
RE: Pinellas County Housing Authority 

&S@J6+ 
Advising that I have updated MCD by placing the "inactive" date of 10-31-01 for Pinellas 
County Housing Authority (GS048) pursuant to your email. Thanks, N 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Edward Mills 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2002 9:47 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Cc: Sandy Moses; Lovedale Peterside; Bob Trotter; Delores Reecy 
Subject: Pinellas County Housing Authority 

October 31, 2001 TECO/Peoples Gas System turned of all natural gas service and removed the 
gas meter set at the Pinellas County Housing Authority's Heatherwood Housing Complex at 
3800 62nd Avenue, Pinellas Park. This email is for your records and documentation that 
the Pinellas County Housing is no longer under the natural gas safety jurisdiction of the 
Florida Public Service Commission. 

C. Edward Mills - FPSC 
P850.413.6650 
F850.413.6651 
emills@psc.state.fl.us 
http://www.psc.state.fl.us 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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